
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 9th February, 2015.  

 
Dear Parent, 

 Please find attached your child’s Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet for 

February . 

 A Confirmation Information Evening for parents of pupils in Year 7 has been 

arranged for Tuesday, 24th February @ 7.30pm in the school Assembly Hall. 

 Parents of pupils in Year 6/7: Please note that pupils will not be permitted to 

buy drinks and/or snacks from vending machines when we visit the Leisure Centre 
each Thursday for swimming. Pupils are welcome to bring a drink (no fizzy drinks, 
please) and a snack with them from home. We will visit the shop after our last 
swimming session in the summer term.  

 A reminder that chewing gum and fizzy drinks are not permitted in school under 
any circumstances. 

 First Confession for our Year Four pupils will take place on Wednesday, 25th 

February @ 7pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra. Pupils who are in the school 

choir will also be expected to attend.  

 Pupils’ work completed during Catholic Schools Week is now on display in     

St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra.  

 Our school will be closed from Monday, 16th February to Wednesday, 18th 

February (inclusive) for Mid-Term Break. Pupils are asked to return to school 

on Thursday, 19th February at the usual time.  

 Our school will be closed on Thursday, 7th May as it is being used as a Polling 
Station for local elections.   

 Money raised from the green tokens in Asda and from Year Six pupils’ success in 

the Credit Union Quiz, totalling £100, have been spent on much needed PE  
resources for all pupils.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 

(Principal) 

171, Newtownsaville Road, 

Eskra, 

Omagh, 

Co Tyrone.    

BT78 2RJ 

 

Phone: 028 82 841067 

Fax: 028 82 841067 

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk 
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